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Subject:     RE: Checking about next Tuesday
Sent:     4/18/2025, 8:21:25 AM
From:     Jeremy VanMeter<jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov>
To:     Brent Allen
Cc:     Priya Tamilarasan

 
Hello Mr. Allen,
 
This is confirmation that the additional continuance has been granted and the Board of Zoning & Building Appeals meeting
scheduled for April 22, 2025 has been canceled. We will be issuing public notice today.

Thank you,
 
JEREMY A. VANMETER
Clerk of Council
Council Office
he/him/his

City of Gahanna
200 S. Hamilton Rd.
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www.gahanna.gov
 
 
 
From: Brent Allen <brent.allen@one.church>
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 4:13 PM
To: Jeremy VanMeter <jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov>
Cc: Priya Tamilarasan <priya.tamilarasan@gahanna.gov>
Subject: Re: Checking about next Tuesday
 

 
Thank you Jeremy!
Brent
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On Apr 17, 2025, at 4:12 PM, Jeremy VanMeter <jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov> wrote:
 
Hello Mr. Allen,
 
I am waiting on confirmation from Chairman Eisen on the granting of the continuance. I will let you know as
soon as it has been confirmed. I’ve been out of the office today and not been able to connect with him but I
know it is under review.
 
Thank you,
 
JEREMY A. VANMETER
Clerk of Council
Council Office
he/him/his
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From: Brent Allen <brent.allen@one.church>
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 3:03 PM
To: Jeremy VanMeter <jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov>; Priya Tamilarasan <priya.tamilarasan@gahanna.gov>
Subject: Checking about next Tuesday
 

 
I haven’t heard about any extension for the meeting next Tuesday, so I’m assuming it’s still on.
Brent
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Subject:     Re: Requesting another extension?
Sent:     4/11/2025, 5:35:55 PM
From:     Brent Allen<brent.allen@one.church>
To:     Jeremy VanMeter
Cc:     Priya Tamilarasan

 

 
Thank you Jeremy.  I did think I was going before the City Council.
Have a wonderful weekend, both of you!
Brent
 

On Apr 11, 2025, at 12:43 PM, Jeremy VanMeter <jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov> wrote:
 
Hello Mr. Allen,
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your request. I’ve forwarded this to Chair Eisen, and it is currently under
review by the city. We hope to have a response by early next week.

Also, I want to clarify that your appeal is to the Board of Zoning and Building Appeals, a separate public body
from City Council. Council Office, my department, however, coordinates the administrative tasks of both of
these bodies.

Thank you,
 
JEREMY A. VANMETER
Clerk of Council
Council Office
he/him/his
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From: Brent Allen <brent.allen@one.church>
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 3:16 PM
To: Priya Tamilarasan <priya.tamilarasan@gahanna.gov>; Jeremy VanMeter <jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov>
Subject: Requesting another extension?
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Hi Priya and Jeremy,    
We’ve been told by Maddie Capka today we’ll be on the Planning Commission agenda for May 14th
for our entire site plan.  They are recommending approval.   Could I have another extension for the
City Council meeting that’s been scheduled for April 22nd?
I appreciate all the help you continue to give us!
Brent
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